GET Committee

From: Earle Kukahiko <earle.kukahiko@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 9:03 AM

To: GET Committee

Subject: Re: Governance, Ethics and Transparency Committee

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Earle Kukahiko <earle.kukahiko@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Jan 23, 2019, 6:04 AM

Subject: Governance, Ethics and Transparency Committee
To: <get.committee@mauicounty.us>

Dear Selection Committee,

My name is Earle Kukahiko, retired from the County of Maui for a little over three years, after 33 years of service
in the Parks Department and the Public Works, Highways Division.

| have known Mr. Goode in the early stage of my career as he served along side Mr. Charlie Jenks as Deputy
Director and later as Director. In my experience with Director Goode, he has known to be fair, honest, hardworking
and very personable with staff as well as the constituents he was appointed to serve.

As our Nation goes through these difficult times of turmoil, of which our County too may soon feel the effects of,
there is a no better team with the experience, knowledge and integrity that will carry us through these hard times.

In your decision tasks, it is my hope that you consider Dave and his team to continue managing with respect,
consistency and dignity the Department of Public Works as we forge ahead and continue to keep Maui No Ka Oi.
Mahalo ke Akua!

Sincerely,
EarleKukahiko



